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SOUTH ISLAND EARTHQUAKES - 14 NOVEMBER 2016 

 

 

 

 

MOA advises that its production capability and staff are not directly affected by the South Island earthquakes 

which hit last night. MOA will continually assess and respond to any indirect impacts on supply chain partners 

to minimise disruption to supply of products. 

 

For further information contact MOA director David Poole, 021 900 006 

    


